

Connecticut School Counselor Association

A Chartered Division of the American School Counselors Association

Michelle Catucci Executive Director Virginia DeLong Chairman

February 16, 2018

Dear CT Administrators,

The Connecticut School Counselor Association is holding its annual conference on March 22, 2018 at the University of Hartford. This conference is a full-day of professional learning and development specifically designed for school counselors from across the state; elementary through post-secondary levels. This year our theme is "Stronger Together for Student Success", highlighting the collaboration that school counselors participate in on a daily basis with staff, administrators, community agencies and outside providers, in order to work towards students success for all of our students. By working together we can ensure that all students are college and career ready and receive the social emotional skills necessary to be productive members of society.

We are reaching out to you, in the hopes of gaining your support in sending your school counselors for this comprehensive professional development opportunity. The professional learning that they will receive from this conference will benefit the school counselor in their continued growth as a professional and provide them with ongoing materials in which to improve their school counseling programs. This conference is specific to school counseling and geared towards the needs of school counselors throughout the state. With fours sessions and 50 workshops to choose from, there is something for every level of school counselor in addition to our keynote speaker address. We also invite you as administrators to attend our conference as well.

School counselors and administrators can go to http://csca.wildapricot.org to sign up for the conference and to explore the many workshops offered. Please pass along this information to the school counselors at your school. We have a fantastic conference planned again this year, and we hope to have many school counselors join us. We strive to provide continuous, quality, relevant and rigorous professional development for our school counselors in order to meet the demands of the profession.

Sincerely,

Virginia A. DeLong

Chairman, Board of Directors

CT School Counselor Association

Virginia A. Detrore